
Grant County Sanitary Sewer Rate Increase Response (Case No.2022-00377) 

Response to Intervenor City of Crittenden request for information 

 
 

Witness – Paul Harp 

 

Question # 26 – Provide the number of miles of pipeline that GCSD has replaced in the past five calendar 
years. Ensure to include the type of pipeline that was replaced, and whether it was a planned 
replacement or a replacement based upon a water break, etc. 

 

Answer –  

  The district hasn’t replaced complete pipelines in the last 5 years. They have had a small 
amount of replacement due to hit lines during excavation and other very general repairs. The total 
replacement would be less than 100 feet.  

 

  

 

 

 


